
November 13, 2023 

Saint Ann School News 
 

Congratulations! Saint Ann’s Volleyball Team! 

Cerro Coso Community College Volleyball Tournament 2023 Champions!

 

 The Holiday Bazaar was held this past weekend.  Once again the event was a success!  

First of all, a HUGE THANK YOU goes to Cassie O’Neil who coordinated the Bazaar; Matthew Zubia 

who ran the Kitchen,  Ralph Ureno who helped so much with preparation of the facility and clean up.  All 

of their hard work helps us fulfill our mission to educate your children.  Thank you to all of our parents 

who volunteered to work at the bazaar. Your help makes this event possible every year and we appreciate 

your time worked over the weekend. 

 
● Volunteers- If you would like to volunteer at the school or have lunch with your student on campus, you will need to 

do the Safe Environment online training, finger prints, TB screening and sign the code of conduct. The paperwork is 

available in the school office. If you want to drive for field trips, we will need a copy of your Driver’s license, 

registration and insurance declaration showing that you have coverage for $100,000- $300,000 liability and sign a 

Volunteer Driver statement. All of this must be on file in order to volunteer in the classroom and or drive for a 

field trip.             

                       **If you are serving hot lunch you don’t need Safe Environment paperwork**     
 

 Tis’ The Season To Win Raffle – Don’t  miss the opportunity to win one of these 5 Grand prizes- 4 season passes to 

Universal Studios+ 250 Visa Card, Blackstone Fire Oven  + Accessories , $250 Gas Card,  Xbox Series S,  and 

Jewelry to Go 18k faith cross pendant. Ticket prices will be 1 for $5.00 or 5 for $20.00.  Tickets were sent home in 

last Monday’s envelope for your child to sell.  The drawing will be held on Friday, December 1st  (need not to be 

present to win)                                 **Full participation is needed from all families** 

 

 Cystic Fibrosis Fundraiser - All Wednesdays in November- wear a purple shirt and jeans but you must 

bring in $1.00. This money will go to the Cystic Fibrosis Foundation. 

 

 Progress Reports-4th-8th will be receiving progress reports in their Monday envelope today. 
 

 Half of the parent participation hours required of each family are due by January 3.  To ensure that you 

receive credit for hours you have volunteered, please enter your hours into the logbook on or before Friday, 

December 15th. 
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 Pajama Drive – second grade service project.  Pajamas are due back December 1, 2023.  If your family 

participates, your child (ren) will be able to wear PJ’s on Dec. 14th 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 Hot lunch slips are in the Monday envelope. The slips AND money are due by Tuesday @ 11:00 AM.  We will only 

accept late hot lunch slips if the student was absent on the previous day.   

* Thursday Hot lunch : Chicken nuggets hosted by 3rd Grade 

*  Friday Hot lunch : Hot dogs/corn dogs hosted by 6th Grade 

 

 PTG Upcoming Events & Fundraisers 
o Birthday Grams - $5 

o Out of Uniform Fundraiser – Thursday, November 16, 2023 - Free Dress Days                                                 

(Voucher must be present or will get recharged ) 
 

 PTG Meeting – today at 5:30 pm (in person and Zoom). This meeting counts towards parent fundraising 

hours! 
Topic: November PTG Meeting 

Time: Nov 13, 2023 05:30 PM Pacific Time (US and Canada) 

Join Zoom Meeting 

https://us06web.zoom.us/j/83094412218?pwd=Hu2LBY1qTAYJCkdVU0tlEgHGODWIXj.1 

Meeting ID: 830 9441 2218 

Passcode: RAs272 

 

 Saint Ann Church Toys for Tots - Please consider donating new and unwrapped toys and books for children in 

need this holiday season. Drop off your donations at Saint Ann Church office. Toy collection will end Friday, 

December 8th, 2023. 
 

VACATION BIBLE SCHOOL--HELP NEEDED 

The Religious Education Department at St. Ann Church needs your help with Vacation Bible School.  An event like this 

takes a lot of planning and many people to make it successful.  We need all sorts of volunteers--it doesn't mean you just 

have to teach.  If you are interested or have any questions, please call or text Kelly Houck at 626-705-3494. 

 

                 
Upcoming Events 

                                                     

      Mon.            Nov.  13……………………………Progress Reports 

Mon.            Nov.  13……………………………PTG Meeting at 5:30 

Thurs.          Nov.  16……………………………Hot Lunch-Chicken Nuggets (hosted by 3rd Grade) 

Thurs.          Nov.  16……………………………Out of Uniform Day (Voucher MUST be present) 

Fri.               Nov.  17                                            Hot Lunch- Hot Dogs/Corn Dogs  

Fri.               Nov.  20-24………………………..Thanksgiving Break 

 

 For any parent concerns or changes you would like to see at our school please email the Advisory Board at 

advisoryboard@parishofsaintann.org        

Boys/Girls Middle School basketball will start practice tomorrow, 

November 14.                                                                                               

**Mandatory Parent Meeting 11/14 at 4:30 PM -Call Coach Morales if you 

cannot attend (480) 600-4222**                                                                                                                

Tuesday- 3:00-4:30 

Wednesday- 3:00 - 4:30   

Thursday- 3:00 – 4:30                                                                          

                                                                                                                   
 

 

https://us06web.zoom.us/j/83094412218?pwd=Hu2LBY1qTAYJCkdVU0tlEgHGODWIXj.1

